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Wednesday 16
th
 September 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers 

"Once you learn to read, you will be forever free." — Frederick Douglass 

Teaching your child to become a confident reader is a major aim for us in Reception. 

We would like to invite you to a short, informal meeting/workshop on Monday 21
st
 September at 5.30pm. The meeting will be to explain and show you practically how we teach 

reading in Reception and how you can help at home.  We will also answer any questions you may have about reading and about Reception generally (now that your child has been in 

their new class for two weeks).  We will hold the meeting in Yellow Class. 

"The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more you know, the more places you'll go." — Dr. Seuss 

Please return the reply slip below asap. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

The Reception Team. 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________

_ 

I/we will / will not be attending the Reception meeting on reading on Monday 21
st
 September 2015. 

(Please delete as appropriate) 

 

Childs name _________________________________________________ 

Signed _______________________________________________________      Date_______________________ 
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